
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
If you were able to make it to the Sixth Form information evening last week, I hope that you 
and your child found the event informative and helpful. For further information about the Sixth 
Form and to see our online prospectus, please visit the Driffield School and Sixth Form website 
at http://driffieldschool.net/sixth-form. Here you will also find our online application form.  
 
Please be aware that whilst an early application secures students a place at the Sixth Form 
pending their GCSE results, students are not committed to the subjects they choose at this 
point. Students will be offered an opportunity to change their subject choices throughout Year 
11, so that we can ensure that they start their studies on the subjects that are right for them 
and their career choices. Students can also submit a paper application which they received 
on the evening. If they were unable to attend and didn’t receive one, they can collect one from 
the Sixth Form office. 
 
To help students consider the range of opportunities that are available after the completion of 
GCSEs, including which subject combinations may be the best for them, all students will 
receive an interview with a member of the Senior Leadership team over the next three weeks. 
There will also be an opportunity to complete an application at this point.  
 
There will be further opportunities to attend events regarding securing GCSE success and our 
Sixth Form provision in the New Year and we will write to you about these nearer the time. In 
the meantime, please find below further important information about how to achieve positive 
outcomes at GCSE this summer: 
 

• A virtual presentation where our directors of Maths, English and Science explain how 
to succeed in the core GCSE subjects: https://youtu.be/_meLsU3AuMc 

 

• A link to our GCSE support materials: http://driffieldschool.net/parents/gcse-support-
materials/  

 
Kind regards, 

    
 
Mr D Andrews    Mrs V Loftus 
Head of Sixth Form   Deputy Headteacher 
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